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Request Form 

Minnesota Management and Budget (MMB)/Britta Reitan

ARP-SFRF Single Audit Costs

12/1/2021 $ 75,000

7/1/2022 6/30/2023

The Single Audit is the annual single, coordinated audit of the state's spending of federal dollars. The audit is 
required under federal law and regulations. In Minnesota, beginning in FY 2022, the Single Audit is conducted by 
the Office of the State Auditor (OSA). Prior to FY 2022, it was conducted by the Office of the Legislative Auditor. 
MMB pays OSA for their work from a general fund appropriation. State statute requires MMB to then bill 
agencies' federal programs for the cost. These receipts are deposited in the general fund to offset MMB's 
appropriation. As the recipient of American Rescue Plan State Fiscal Recovery Fund (ARP-SFRF) dollars on behalf 
of the State of Minnesota, MMB is required to pay the portion of the Single Audit bill attributable to all state 
enterprise spending in the ARP-SFRF. The first Single Audit bill containing an allocation to the ARP-SFRF will be 
invoiced in FY 2023. Without the funds requested in this proposal, MMB does not have an appropriation 
available to pay for the estimated costs of the ARP-SFRF portion of the Single Audit in FY 2023. 
  
This proposal covers the estimated cost of the Single Audit attributable to ARP-SFRF spending by state agencies 
in FY 2021, which is audited by the OSA in FY 2022 and then billed back to the federal program in FY 2023. This 
cost estimate was provided by the OSA. This request ensures MMB has the funds available to pay the Single 
Audit bill as required under state statute. MMB intends to submit an ARP-SFRF supplemental budget request to 
cover Single Audit costs billed in FY 2024 through the end of the ARP spending eligibility period.
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